
Software Version Rollout Announcement 

Dear Team, 

We are excited to announce the rollout of the new software version 1.2.0, scheduled for March 

15, 2023. This update includes several enhancements and new features designed to improve our 

efficiency and user experience. 

Key Features: 

• Improved user interface for easier navigation. 

• Enhanced security features to protect user data. 

• New reporting capabilities for better insights. 

Rollout Schedule: 

The rollout will take place in the following phases: 

1. Phase 1: Testing (March 1 - March 5) 

2. Phase 2: Initial rollout to select users (March 6 - March 10) 

3. Phase 3: Full rollout to all users (March 15) 

Please ensure that you back up all your data prior to the rollout date. We encourage you to report 

any issues or feedback during the testing phase. 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

Sincerely, 

The Software Development Team 


